
 

 

SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians, 

     All children ages 1 through 18 are eligible to receive free meals during the  

summer months at participating program sites.  Individuals ages 19 through 21 

who have been identified as having mental or physical disabilities and are  

following Individualized Education Programs (IEPs) through their current 

enrollment in educational programs also are eligible for free summer meals. 

     For more information or to find a location near you call  

1-866-3-HUNGRY (486479) 

     If you need more information on the SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM 

please call St. Joseph School cafeteria at 440-988-4244 Ext. 214 and ask for 

Mrs. Mishak.  I will be happy to answer your questions or help you find the  

nearest location to your neighborhood. 

 

Have a safe and fun summer! 

 

      


